
Submitter: Jacqueline Briggs 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

One of the many reason I am a proud Oregonian is our incredibly successful vote-by-

mail culture. It has made a world of difference for me that I can study the ballot and in 

the quiet of my own home, carefully mark my ballot with absolute assurance I have 

voted correctly.I would love to see EVERY State adopt the same laws. It encourages 

MORE people to vote. People that work, sometimes multiple jobs or have limited 

transportation or child /elder care that keeps them from voting STILL HAVE THE 

RIGHT TO BE HEARD at the ballot. Please do NOT take away this right. Please do 

NOT weaken Oregon's voting rights. 


